
SPECIAL EVENT PERMIT – LION’S CLUB & KOMBI KEG: 
 

From: Kombi Keg SW Michigan <jessica@kombikegswmichigan.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 5:38:25 PM 
To: Mark Weedon <mweedon@cityofbuchanan.com> 
Subject: Commission Meeting  
  
Hi there. I’m looking to get added to Monday, April 25th commission agenda.  
 
The Lions Club and Kombi Keg are requesting a special event permit for the 
weekend of Thrill on the Hill.  
 
Dates: August 4th-6th 
 
Kombi Keg would like to be located on Building 324’s parking lot, owned by 
Jessica and Randy Hendrixson, within the gated area for 21+. Please see attached 
plan for details on placement.  
 
This will be a partnership with the Lions Club for a fundraiser. 50% of all profits 
will benefit the club. Staffed by volunteers and our goal will be to serve locally 
made beers, wines, and cocktails. Along with soda and water. We will be checking 
all IDs, regardless of age and each person will get a wristband. Gated area is for 
21+ and alcohol may not leave area. This will all be monitored by the Lions Club 
and Kombi Keg for the weekend. Other than during concert and adult run when 
local police are hired to check IDs. 
 
Kombi Keg is a fully restored 70s VW Bus with 6 taps on the side. We can serve 
any beverage from beer to cocktails to water.  Please see attached photo for a 
better understanding.  
 
If there are any questions or concerns we would be happy to help!  
 
Thank you! 
 

 
Please add this to the agenda. Thank you. 
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Mark W. Weedon 
City of Buchanan 
City Commissioner 
Mayor Pro Tem 
 


